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June 8, 2022 
 
Dear Members, 

New APBC Website Launch June 13th. 
 
APBC is launching a revamped website on Monday June 13th (assuming things go as planned).  
 
This had to launch sooner than expected because elections are coming up and we need to be 
compliant with the bylaws. The site is still being updated and is a work in progress and at this point 
done is better than perfect.  
 
This new platform will allow us to improve our communications and have a foundation for us to build 
on. Enrolment is automated, straight forward and you should be able to start signing up on Monday. 
 
If you have any concerns, comments, improvements, or questions please send 
to webmaster@apbc.ca . The grievance system will be migrated over the weekend and the 
nomination system will be working by Wednesday.  
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 

 
Warren Leeder 
Mental Health & Wellness Coordinator 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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